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FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

We would like to say a huge well 

done to all of the children who 

took part in the football 

tournament this week. They were 

all amazing and we are so proud of 

them.  

PARENT GOVERNOR 

We have two places available for Parent 

Governors. If this is something you would 

be interested in please email the school to 

let us know.  



 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

                                                          

CHILDREN’S CANCER NORTH SPONSORED RUN 

We will be holding a sponsored run around 

the school field on Friday 24th June. All 

proceeds will go to Children’s Cancer North.  

 

Sponsorship forms have been sent home with 

all children and we kindly ask that you send 

the sponsorship form back into school with 

any donations. 

 

There will be merchandise provided by 

Children’s Cancer North which the children 

can also purchase on the day.  

ATTENDANCE 

Absences and lateness are becoming 

an issue in school. If your child will be 

late or absent please contact the 

office before 9:00am.  

 



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                         

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• Every Monday – Swimming Year 6  

• Every Wednesday – Swimming Years 1 & 2  

• Every Thursday – Swimming Reception (Split into two groups) 

• Parent Course – Safeguarding Children – 14th June 2022 – 

1:00pm-3:00pm 

• Parent Course – Safeguarding Children – 21st June 2022 – 

1:00pm-3:00pm 

• Children’s Cancer North Sponsored Run – Friday 24th June  

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


